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Galloway Township, NJ- The William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy has just been notified 
by the Bahrain Embassy in Washington, D.C., that the Ambassador, Her Excellency Houda 
Ezra Nonoo, will not be able to speak at The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey on 
Tuesday, April 27, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. in the Alton Auditorium.  Accordingly, the Hughes Center is 
cancelling the lecture titled “The Changing Role of Women in Bahrain” and all receptions on 
both the evening of April 27 and the morning of April 28. 
  
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for considering our invitations to 
attend. Should you have any questions, please contact the William J. Hughes Center for Public 
Policy at 609-626-3542. 
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